
Lobby Hours: 9:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.  M-F
Drive Up Hours: 7:15 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.  M-F

Visit us at ksbcbscu.org

First Quarter 2023

Important dates
April 1 - 30  – Credit Union Youth Month

May 29 – Closed for Memorial Day

June 19 – Closed for Juneteenth

July 4 – Closed for Independence Day

This year’s theme for National Credit Union Youth Month 
is Unleash the Power of Saving at Your Credit Union. We 
want young members to know that there is power  
in saving. Saving money will help you make your dreams 
a reality. 

Saving money can be daunting for young members but it 
doesn’t have to be. The first step is usually the hardest 
but once it’s taken, the power of saving is unleashed. This 
will propel you forward in your financial journey. 

Kansas Blue Cross Blue Shield Credit Union has the 
tools young members need to help unleash the power 
of saving. With a youth savings account that earns 
compound interest, young members can deposit small 
amounts on a regular basis and watch their savings 
increase. The earlier they start a savings account, the 

more it will grow, and the easier it will be to achieve their 
dreams. Learning this good financial habit at a young  
age will set them up on the path of successful financial  
well-being. 

If you have been wondering how to empower your kids to 
save for their future, National Credit Union Youth Month 
is a great opportunity to start! Join us this April as Credit 
Unions across the country encourage youth to start saving 
regularly. This celebration is a great time to engage kids 
at Kansas Blue Cross Blue Shield Credit Union and within 
your community to help them learn that saving, no matter 
how small the amount, can help them achieve their 
dreams. Every youth making a deposit will receive a small 
gift and be entered in a drawing for cash prizes.

KSBCBSCU wants to help you unleash the power of savings

Please welcome Rylie 
Starkebaum to the Credit 
Union staff.  She joined 
the Credit Union team in 
February and hit the ground 
running.  We are so glad to 
have her on board.  Next 
time you visit, be sure to 
say hello to Rylie!

New KSBCBSCU Team Member

The Credit Union has been notified by our Virtual 
Branch partner that popmoney will no longer be 
available in the BillPay section of Virtual Branch  
after June 2023.  If you have any recurring  
payments set up using popmoney, please seek 
alternate payment methods by June 30.  We  
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause,  
thank you for understanding. 
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